
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Newsletter 32 22-23 

 
2022-2023 

25.05.23 

Whitchurch Primary School 

22 Bristol Road, BS14 0PT 

www.whitchurchprimary.co.uk 

office@whitchurchprimary.co.uk 

Tel: 01275 833593 

 

END OF TERM – Term 5 ends tomorrow at 3:15pm. Please note Monday 5th June is an inset day, in 

which all staff will be training on how to deliver our new phonics and reading system. Children return to 

school on Tuesday 6th June. We look forward to seeing you all then, and have a great holiday! 

 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL CAMP – On Sunday this week, Year 6 travelled to Osmington Bay in 

Weymouth to take part in our annual residential camp. The children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in a 

variety of different activities such as dragon boating, paddle boarding, archery and rifle shooting! 

  

   

YEAR 5 LONDON TRIP: This morning Year 5 

embarked on their London trip to visit the Natural 

History Museum, and Warner Brother Studios to see 

the sets of Harry Potter! We look forward to hearing 

of their adventures! 

 

SPORTS DAY – The provisional date for sports day  

will be Tuesday 11th July – weather pending. 

 

DIARY DATES  

Year 6 – Leavers church service – Wednesday 19th July – 9am at St Nicholas Church. Presentations will 

take place in the church. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IN SCHOOL ACTIVITIES: Well done to upper Key Stage 2 who this week enjoyed a forest school session 

with Mrs Fox, and gave our school mascots a much needed lick of paint with Mrs Hay! 

    
 

EYFS FARM VISIT: As an exciting and educational conclusion to their ‘Living and Growing’ studies, 

EYFS visited Noah’s Ark Zoo Farm yesterday, to visit creatures from elephants to millipedes! 

  
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – Clubs are now available to pay for on Parentpay. Please note; they start the 

second week of term as usual, but there are no clubs running the last week of the summer term due to 

activities planned. 

 

RAGS2RICHES – The PTA have once again organised 

a charity clothing collection at school.. Please bring in  

any unwanted, good quality reusable clothes on  

Wednesday 14th June. Thank you.  

 

ATTENDANCE: Holiday season fast approaches, with 

The weather getting warmer and the days longer. Please 

can we remind parents and carers to not take holidays 

during term time for reasons already discussed on the 

Newsletter. Thank you. 

 

FUNERAL: A reminder to not park in Old Vicarage 

Court tomorrow, as a funeral party will be using the  

road before and after this sad event. Please help us to 

maintain good relationships with our next door  

neighbours. 

 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE: Well done all of you! 

 

 
 

 

 

 


